Dear Families,

| am excited to welcome you to Arthur S. May and the Journeys Program
for the 2023-24 school year. It will be filled with many wonderful things for all of
us! This is my 17th year teaching special education and | look forward to
supporting your child this year. | have a background in ABA as well as extensive
training and practice in working with children with communication and/or
behavioral disorders.

It is my belief that we are working together as partners in education. As
partners, we should both be fully aware of your child’s progress. During the
school year, | will be sending completed class work and assignments home with
your child for your review. In addition, | will implement periodic home-school
communication to ensure we remain in contact on a regular basis. This includes
emails, phone calls and messages through our class app. Please review all class
work and communication as often as possible to track your child’s progress in
the classroom. Also, feel free to leave your own comments or questions at any
time.

| know that together we will make this a rewarding and fulfilling school
year. | have high expectations for a great year and look forward to speaking
with you all soon!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Kristen Sheehan
12:1:3 Classroom
Journeys Program




